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European Shipowners Seek Jones Act Changes in Trade
Negotiations

JULY 18, 2014

The Secretary General of the European Community Shipowners’ Associations announced on July 16, 2014 that, in

the context of the commencement of the sixth negotiations round of the Trans-Atlantic Trade and Investment

Partnership, any trade agreement should include commitments on maritime transport. In particular, the Secretary

General focused attention on the Jones Act and permitting European access to the “feedering” of international

cargo in U.S. domestic commerce as well as market access for dredging and offshore services in U.S. waters.

View the ECSA announcement.
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This entry has been created for information and planning purposes. It is not intended to be, nor should

it be substituted for, legal advice, which turns on specific facts.
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